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An ethnography of the difficult experiences of 
refugees in Brazil.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/C/bo203898543.html


A novel investigation of pro bono marketing 
and the relationship between goods, exploring 
the complex moral dimensions of philanthropic 
advertising.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/T/bo161020473.html


A rich sociological analysis of how and why we 
use anonymity.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/A/bo205543080.html


From the vital voice of Elijah Anderson,  
Black in White Space sheds fresh light on the 
dire persistence of racial discrimination in  
our country.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/B/bo119245209.html


An immersive multigenerational memoir that 
recounts the hopes, injustices, and triumphs 
of a Black family fighting for access to the 
American dream in the twentieth century.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/B/bo115838221.html


A down-to-earth, practical guide for interview 
and participant observation and analysis.  

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/L/bo114845989.html


From two experts in the field comes an  
accessible, how-to guide that will help 
researchers think more productively about 
the relation between theory and data at every 
stage of their work.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/D/bo133273407.html


Offering an entryway into the distinctive 
worlds of sexual health and a window onto 
their spillover effects, sociologist Steven 
Epstein traces the development of the concept 
and parses the debates that swirl around it.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/Q/bo135970177.html


A decade-long study of young adulthood in 
Malawi that demonstrates the impact of wide-
spread HIV status uncertainty, laying bare the 
sociological implications of what is not known.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/E/bo193398354.html


An insightful examination of how intersecting 
individual motivations and social structures 
mobilize spontaneous mass protests.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/R/bo197019029.html


An analysis of the effects of moral debates on 
sociological research.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/M/bo202329632.html


A deeply researched ethnographic portrait of 
progressive senior activists in Chicago who 
demonstrate how a tiny public wields collec-
tive power to advocate for broad social change.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/F/bo185874663.html


An exploration of how the British Empire 
policed piracy that balances a sociological 
investigation into maritime state power with 
epic storytelling.

https://press.uchicago.edu/ucp/books/book/chicago/P/bo183687078.html
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